
 
 

Primary Product Competition for Primary School Children 
 
The State Agricultural and Environmental Committee is introducing a new 
competition for primary school students (K-6), either as an individual project or as a 
Group, to be called “Where does our food come from?” It will focus on the current 
Primary Product of the year that will be announced after the Executive meeting in 
November. Criteria will be: 
 
History 
Distribution in NSW 
Why is it good for you? 
Where did you do your research? eg: supermarkets, markets etc 
How many brands? 
Country of origin? 
How many sizes were available? 
Percentage of product from Australia? 
How much packaging was used? 
Research resources. 
 
Submit via your preferred medium to State Office by 31 October each year. 
The competition is open to all primary school students, not just relatives of 
members.  Only one entry per student. Winners will be announced during the annual 
State Conference. The judge’s decision is final. 
 
Kindergarten to Year 3 
First place ($50), second place ($30) and third place ($20). 
 
Year 4 to Year 6 
First place ($50), second place ($30) and third place ($20). 
 
Please label your entry clearly that it is an A & E Committee competition. 
 

Primary Product Competition for Primary School Children 
If not applicable write N/A 

 
CWA Branch:   Group:    

Full Name/s of Student/s:   

School:   Current School Year:   

School Address:  

  Postcode  _ 

School Phone Number:   

School Email Address:   

School contact person:   Date:   

Send to: CWA of NSW, PO Box 222, Mascot NSW 1460, or info@cwaofnsw.org.au 

A 6-2-719 
 


